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News Bulletin 
 

Date February 19, 2014 

Distribution Prime Compliance Suite Clients  

Subject SAR and CTR Changes 

Contact Your Client Service or Relationship Manager 

 
 
FIS announces the availability of Patch 19 for Prime Compliance Suite Version 9.1. This patch includes 
changes to Suspicious Activity Reports (SARs) and Currency Transaction Reports (CTRs). 
 
Note: Prior to installing this patch, you must have installed all previous patches for this version. 
 
Changes on Suspicious Activity Reports (SARs) and Currency Transaction Reports (CTRs) are applicable 
only to end-users that use the standard Prime Compliance Suite SARs & CTRs. 
 
If your organization uses Prime’s SAR/CTR feature, you can obtain a patch by e-mailing at: 
sw.support@cubeiq.gr. 
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